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South Bethany Charter and Code Committee 
Committee Report for June, 2024 

 
 

The SBCCC held its’ first meeting of the new year on June 20th, 2024 at 10:00am at 
Town Hall and on-line via Zoom.  
 
The main business for the meeting was to nominate a Secretary for recording and 
publishing of meeting notes and to set the preliminary meeting schedule for the 
remainder of the year.  
 
Tom Barletta volunteered to continue as Committee Secretary and his 
appointment was unanimously approved. 
 
The meeting notes from the prior meeting on February 22nd, 2024 were reviewed 
and approved by the committee members who were present at that meeting. 
 
The committee, as required by the guidelines, must have at least four (4) 
meetings during the year. Although more meetings may be schedule if the work 
of the committee requires this, for the moment the dates for the remaining 
meetings were set as: 
 
Thursday September 19th, at 10:00am 
Thursday December 5th, at 10:00am 
Thursday March 13th, at 10:00am 
 
The committee was briefed on the current on-going effort to ‘clean up’ the Code 
and the four (4) code sections which were given to the committee for suggested 
changes.  Committee chairman Shaw will forward copies of these code sections to 
the members, along with the latest committee guidelines. 
 
There were no members of the public present in person, or on-line. 


